
Best Practice 

Save the Children- A charity programme This Best Practice was initiated on  

22-12-2018, i.e.  on the National Mathematics Day. The Department with the 

support of students decided to contribute some amount to “Save the Children 

Organization India “ which provides nutritious food for the impoverished 

children. This is the world’s leading NGO which established its branch in India 

in 2008 and is changing the lives of many children providing nutritious food, 

education, protection and emergency needs. The Department has come up with 

the idea of collecting one rupee from each student and donate the collected 

amount to the organisation thereby promoting social responsibility and charity 

culture among the students. 

For the second time, Rs. 6000/-  was donated to the Organisation on 3-10-2019. 

 

 


